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         December 1, 2020 

 

 

 

RE: Pension Payment Verification 

 

To all Pensioners: 

Please disregard the letter that you received, dated November 19, 2020. Although the intent of the 

letter was to safe guard the Pensioner’s benefit and the Pension Fund Assets, due to COVID-19, this 

request will be suspended until further notice.  The letter that is sent periodically is to verify that you are 

receiving your monthly benefit payment. No action is required from you at this time, therefore, please 

disregard the letter.  We are truly sorry for any inconvenience that this has caused.  

 

Best regards,  

 

 

 

 

John J Heim 

Chief Financial Officer 

New York Hotel Trades Council and Hotel Association 

Of New York City, Inc Employee Benefit Funds 

305 West 44Th Street 

New York, NY  10036 

(212)-586-6400x 4551 

      

 

 

 


